
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
PARK CENTRAL COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the PARK 
CENTRAL COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS and to the general 
public, that the PARK CENTRAL COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS held a meeting open to the public on Wednesday, June 17, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. 
located in the Council Chambers, 200 West Jefferson Street, Phoenix, Arizona. 
 
The results of the meeting were as follows: 

 

RESULTS 1.  Call to order. 

 2.  Roll call. 

HEARING 
HELD 

3.  Public hearing on the proposed District Budget for fiscal year 2020-
21 and the proposed five-year financial plan for the District. 

APPROVED 4.  Consideration and vote on adoption of Resolution PC-08 which 
adopts and approves the final District Budget for fiscal year 2020-21 
and the final five-year financial plan for the District (Roll call vote). 

 5.  Adjournment. 

 
For further information, please call Rita Murphy, Finance Department at 602-495-7116. 
 
For reasonable accommodations, call Becky Kivioja at Voice/602-262-7166 or TTY/7-1-1 as early 
as possible to coordinate needed arrangements. 
 

 


